
PUBLIC NOTICE 

𝐑𝐞𝐬𝐢𝐝𝐞𝐧𝐭𝐬 𝐈𝐧𝐯𝐢𝐭𝐞𝐝 𝐭𝐨 𝐅𝐥𝐨𝐨𝐝 𝐕𝐮𝐥𝐧𝐞𝐫𝐚𝐛𝐢𝐥𝐢𝐭𝐲 𝐀𝐬𝐬𝐞𝐬𝐬𝐦𝐞𝐧𝐭 𝐏𝐫𝐨𝐣𝐞𝐜𝐭 𝐏𝐮𝐛𝐥𝐢𝐜 𝐌𝐞𝐞𝐭𝐢𝐧𝐠 𝐓𝐮𝐞𝐬𝐝𝐚𝐲, 𝐉𝐮𝐥𝐲 

𝟑𝟎𝐭𝐡 

Okaloosa County, in partnership with Jacobs Engineering, invites residents to the first public meeting for 

the Vulnerability Assessment and Adaptation Planning Project Tuesday, July 30th, from 5:30-7 p.m. at 

the Okaloosa County Administrative Building Training Room, located at 1250 N. Elgin Parkway, Shalimar, 

Florida. The meeting is open to anyone interested in learning more about future flood mitigation and 

the possible impacts of flood events on the community. 

During the meeting, attendees will hear from County staff and representatives from Jacobs Engineering 

on the initial stages of data collection, methodologies, evaluation criteria, and analysis techniques. Staff 

will also discuss potential vulnerabilities and impacts on communities. Attendees will have the chance to 

provide input on the initial stages of the Vulnerability Assessment Project and participate in a question-

and-answer session at the end of the meeting. 

The Vulnerability Assessment Project is an initiative aimed at safeguarding Okaloosa County against 

environmental risks, including rising sea levels and flooding. The public is welcome to attend. 

This is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by the provisions of 

section 286.011, Florida Statutes. However, two or more members of the Board of County 

Commissioners may be in attendance. 


